YOU CAN PROTECT ANIMALS
& PEOPLE FROM FIREWORKS

Fireworks might seem like harmless entertainment, but they can
have far-reaching and long-lasting impacts on animals, people and
the environment.

? WHY IS THIS AN ISSUE?

Exploding fireworks can terrify pets, farm animals and wildlife. Frightened
animals are more likely to panic, try to escape or act uncharacteristically. This
may mean pets bolting through doors and into traffic, farm animals trampling
through fences and breaking limbs, and wildlife flying into buildings or
abandoning vulnerable young.

Fireworks can also injure and traumatize people, including those with sensory
issues and PTSD, veterans, and survivors and witnesses of gun violence.
Structure fires and wildfires can be sparked by fireworks, particularly in dry
conditions. Toxic chemicals and debris from fireworks can contaminate air,

V water and soil, and the debris that's left behind can be eaten by wildlife or
domestic animals.

Learn more about the dangers of fireworks here.

‘9.  WHAT CAN WE DO?

You can personally refrain from setting off fireworks and encourage your
friends and neighbours to do the same. You can also keep your pets safe
indoors on nights when fireworks are usually set off.

As a local government, you can adopt bylaws to prohibit the sale of fireworks
and control when and where fireworks can be set off. You can also prohibit
the use of fireworks or require permits and proper training and certification.
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Find more BC SPCA-recommended progressive bylaws here.


https://spca.bc.ca/ways-to-help/fireworks/
https://bylaws.vancouver.ca/consolidated/12754.PDF
https://www.saanich.ca/assets/Local~Government/Documents/Bylaws~and~Policies/fireworks-regulation-bylaw-2007-no-8865.pdf
https://www.mission.ca/wp-content/uploads/Fireworks-Bylaw-1706-1987.pdf
http://spca.bc.ca/
https://spca.bc.ca/programs-services/working-for-better-laws/model-municipal-bylaws/
mailto:animalbylaws@spca.bc.ca

